
Are you a woman currently undergoing 
chemotherapy or know a woman currently 
undergoing chemotherapy? 

If so, there is a cleaning service that provides FREE housecleaning - 
once per month for 4 months while she is in treatment. All she has to 
do is sign up and have her doctor fax a note confirming the treatment.

Cleaning for a Reason will have a participating maid service in her zip 
code area arrange for the service. This organization serves the entire 
U.S. and currently has 547 partners to help these women.

It’s our job to pass the word and let them know that there are people 
out there who care.

Be a blessing to someone and pass this information along.

Visit www.cleaningforareason.org. 
Click the “Cancer Patient” tab and follow the directions.

In Tucson the participating cleaning services are: 
The Maid Connection, The Maids of Tucson and Planet Hugger. 
Please do not call the maid service directly.


